

July 11, 2019

<u>Via E-Mail</u>

The Public Utilities Board 400 – 330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4

Attention: Mr. Darren Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: Manitoba Public Insurance

2020 General Rate Application Supplemental Filling

Please find enclosed, the Road to Zero Progress Report. This document is to be filed as Attachment B to the Loss Prevention Chapter, which MPI requests be marked as MPI Exhibit 6.

MPI will file any other material related to this GRA as soon as it is available so all the related parties to the proceeding will have access to them in a timely manner.

Yours truly,

Michael Triggs

General Counsel and Corporate Secretary

MT/sk Encl.

cc: K. McCandless and PUB Advisors 2020 GRA Registered Interveners

Tél.: 204 985-8770 poste 7525 Téléc.: 204 942-1133